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Happy Buzzard Day  Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 
As the days become longer and hopefully warmer(!!) we hope to see you out 
and about  enjoying Buzzard Day on March 17th. Enjoy a pancake breakfast and 
stroll through the craft fair and other entertainment. Stop by the HWC booth 
and take a chance on a stay in Las Vegas. Hope to see you there!  
We hope all our new members return for our March meeting. It is great to see 
our group grow. Welcome. Ann  

 
 

Buzzard Day March 17, 2019 
 

This Sunday is Buzzard Day! Yeah! It's also the official start of the condo raffle. 
So please pass the word, we are selling 104 cards only and the Drawing will be 
at the Memorial Day Parade in Hinckley. Thank you to those that signed up to 
help. 
Mary Lawrenc-Kirk 

 
EASTER EGG HUNT 

APRIL 20, 2019 
 

 
 

April 20 is the Easter Egg Hunt, our last fundraiser of the year. We are already 
collecting some nice things for the baskets. I will have a sign-up sheet at the 
next meeting for Basket Assembly and help for the hunt itself. We need at least 
15 people to help for the hunt.  Mary Lawrence-Kirk 
 
 



Nominations and Committees 
 

Hi Ladies,  
 
Just a reminder, if you have not yet completed your 2019/2020 membership 
form, please see attached.  If you can return by the 12th, that would be great.  
To all those who have already turned in their forms and $25. THANK YOU!!!  
 
Anyone can be nominated to serve as an officer.  The 2nd vice president 
position is OPEN.   
Also, don't forget to pick 1 or 2 committees to serve on.   
Please bring your $25. membership fee  to the next meeting on THURSDAY, 
MARCH 21st and give to Susan, Treasurer.   
 
Thank you so much for being a member of the HINCKLEY WOMAN'S CLUB 
Debbie Moss  
Membership 
 
As per our HWC By-Laws, nominations for Executive Officers will be accepted 
from the floor at our March general meeting. Elections will take place at the 
April general meeting. 
 
 

CHAMBER NEWS 
HEATHER LICCARDI 

 

   
 

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE LIAISON 
Heather Liccardi (hliccardi@yahoo.com) 
 
March 17 - Buzzard Sunday HWC Concierge Team still needs some help.  Easy 
greeting and giving directions to guests. 

mailto:hliccardi@yahoo.com


If you can volunteer a bit of time please email Heather ASAP.  Shifts needed: 
 6:30 - 9AM, 9 - 11AM, 11AM - 1PM, 
1 - 2:30PM. 
Thanks so much to all of you who already signed up to be part of the concierge 
Team! 

 

 
PROGRAM 

 
 

Nikki Schneider Herbalist 
 
 

 
 
 
 

HOSPITALITY 
 

Let's celebrate St. Patrick’s Day!  Please bring a new dish to share! 
 

Rachel Iwasevic    Amelia Kosdrosky 
Karen Johnson    Emma Schulte  
Natasha Kalas 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Articles 
Please send articles for the APRIL newsletter to Emma at rfsems@aol.com by 
Monday, APRIL 8th 
 

mailto:rfsems@aol.com
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